
08/07/2020 

MS Prue Duffy 
25 Montpelier Place PL 
Manly NSW 2095 
prueduffy@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0514 - 1 B Bolingbroke Parade FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

To the Assessing Officer, 

I am writing to show my full support of the proposed DA for the Manly Boatshed. 

As a long time resident of the Manly and Clontarf area I regularly enjoy the coastal walk past 
the Manly Boatshed. The proposed enhancement of the Manly Boatshed (to include the 
proposed kiosk) would be a positive for the area and the surrounding community. The inclusion 
of a lovely community focused kiosk would be a fabulous addition to that area and a place we 
would love to frequent on the harbourside. 

Also, as a family with young children it is wonderfully appealing to have potential places that 
continue to enrich our children's lives with outdoor experiences such as sailing and water 
sports on the wonderful Sydney harbour. 

I find the proposal to be beautifully designed, well thought out, and in keeping with the natural 
beauty of the area. I feel it only improves on what is currently there. 

I know the current owners and their family have cared for and looked after the boatshed and 
surrounding marina for many generations and I know and trust they will continue to put the 
community, the environment and the waterways at the forefront of their project. 

I look forward to my family and I being able to enjoy this wonderful facility. 

Kind Regards, 

Prue Duffy 
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